
Attorney Peter E. Brill Highlights Critical Delays
in New York State’s Teacher Misconduct
Investigations

New York, New York – Peter E. Brill, a distinguished educator defense attorney and founder of

Brill Legal Group, P.C., is drawing attention to significant delays in the resolution of teacher

misconduct cases within the New York State Education Department. These delays, which can

extend up to seven years, leave both students and educators in prolonged uncertainty.

A recent investigation by New York Focus revealed that the state’s Office of School Personnel

Review and Accountability (OSPRA) is grappling with a backlog of over 1,360 open complaints as

of December 2024. Factors contributing to these delays include understaffing, complex

investigations, scheduling challenges, and disruptions caused by the COVID-19 pandemic.

“The prolonged timelines in addressing teacher misconduct allegations are deeply concerning,”

said Peter E. Brill. “Such delays not only hinder justice but also compromise the safety and well-

being of students and the professional integrity of educators.”

Peter Brill brings over 25 years of legal experience to this issue. As one of only two attorneys in

New York State certified by the National Board of Trial Advocacy in Criminal Law, he has

extensive trial experience in state and federal courts, as well as in arbitration and administrative

proceedings. His practice focuses on criminal defense and representing professionals, including

educators, facing disciplinary charges.

The New York Focus investigation highlighted the case of Samantha Farber, who waited over five

years for the state to act on her complaint against a former high school teacher. Such extended

periods of uncertainty can be detrimental to all parties involved.

“Timely resolution of misconduct cases is essential to maintain trust in our educational

institutions,” Brill emphasized. “We must ensure that both students and educators are afforded

due process without undue delay.”

Brill Legal Group, P.C. is committed to advocating for reforms that streamline the investigation

process within the Education Department. By addressing the root causes of these delays, the

firm aims to promote a more efficient and just system for handling teacher misconduct

allegations.

Brill Legal Group's primary criminal defense attorney, Peter Brill, is a former assistant district

attorney who knows the law inside and out. His understanding of how prosecutors think and

operate gives him a distinct advantage when entering the courtroom or sitting down at the

bargaining table. He is supported by the Brill Legal Group’s team of highly experienced criminal

law attorneys who have tried hundreds of cases. These accomplished lawyers bring a collective

wealth of knowledge and experience that is second to none on Long Island or the Five Boroughs.
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